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Council President Rick Alonzo called the special council meeting of June 21, 2017 to order at 
5:00 p.m.  Present for the meeting were Council President Alonzo, Council Members Ron Smith, 
Ken Toline, and Adam Arthur, and Clerk Kris Larson.  Mayor Sims was traveling to the AIC 
Conference in Boise. 

The purpose of the special meeting was to consider awarding July 3rd

Council President Rick Alonzo explained that he thought it would be nice to give employees 
Monday, July 3, 2017, the day off so they don’t have the weekend off and work one day then 
have another day off for the 4

 as a paid day off to City 
employees. 

th

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 5:01 p.m. 

 of July.  Ken Toline moved that July 3, 2017 is a paid day off for 
all city employees.  Ron Smith seconded the motion.  The motion passed – Ron Smith “yes”, 
Rick Alonzo “yes”, Ken Toline “yes”, Adam Arthur “yes”. (Clerk’s note:  If an employee has to work 
that day it is at regular time, not overtime, and they can take a day off later to make up for working that day). 
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      Rick Alonzo, Council President 
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